
The first experience of the Erasmus + Chance in Poland has been very 

interesting for us.  

We arrived to Katowice on Sunday evening and we were warmly welcomed 

by the guests and the families of the students. 

At our arrival in the hotel in Siemianowice Śląskie we met other European 

colleagues and we had a delicious dinner with them. 

The first day we were introduced to the Polish team and we visited all the 

school. Everything was clear and seemed easier than we thought. 

The trips helped us know better Poland, its history and its population. 

The visit to Silver Mine allowed us to discover a far and unknown reality. 

Going down the bowels of the earth was such a great experience and the 

excellent guide of the Museum made it greater.  

The most impressive and shocking visit was in Auschwitz and Birkenau. 

We arrived early in the cold morning to a suggestive and sad place. The 

large number of people walking into the nazi camp were absolutely 

speechless for the horror imagining the death of more than one million 

people. Definitely it will be unforgettable for everyone and we hope that our 

students will always remember and witness one of the most tragic human 

crimes. 

The day in Krakow, the old capital of Poland, was very nice too despite the 

cold weather. Some Polish students were our young tourist guides and we 

discovered some peculiarities about legends and curiosities of the city. 

In few days we learnt a part of the past and present history and economy of 

Poland. 

The work of the Polish colleagues was brilliant. All the program for this first 

year of the project and the next mobilities is ready.  

The students prepared an excellent debate. Then Saint’Andrew evening was 

celebrated with the Third Age University, all the European colleagues and 

the students. It was an exciting moment. 

Finally, we appreciated very much this meeting and we really enjoyed being 

a part of it. 


